
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  MIKE ALTHOFF, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:     Rodney Emery Resignation  
 
MEETING DATE: Feb 20th 2018 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Mr. Emery moved to the Kenyon area last month. I believe it necessary to maintain a no 
more than a 5 mile response distance from our fire station. I met with Mr. Emery and 
explained the Department’s bylaws that state this rule. Mr. Emery resigned from the 
Department on Feb 6th 2018.  Mr. Emery’s resignation letter is on file with HR. 
 
 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

 
I recommend accepting Rodney Emery’s resignation. 

 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Approve Rodney Emery resignation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 
 
None 

 


